
From: Karen Cramer  
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2024 4:52 PM 
To: Planning 
Subject: Crown Reduction Lime Tree 11 Well Walk NW3 1BY 
 

Dear Camden Planning 
 

I would like to apply for crown reduction on 2 lime Trees (the tree is > 

than 7.5cm in diameter and > 1.5m in height) located at 11 Well Walk 
NW3 1BY.   

 
The proposal is to reduce the height of the crown by approximately 25 

% to the level where they were last reduced to when they were pruned 
in 2020 and also in 2914. 
 

Please advise what else you need from me to proceed with obtaining 
permission for the crow reduction. 

Kind regards 
 

Karen Cramér 

 


